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Western School Division would like to congratulate the individuals who 
will make up the next Western School Division Board!  New to the 
Board are David Guenther and Darcy Wolfe.  Returning members are 
Robyn Wiebe, Barb Petkau and Brian Fransen.  The new Board will 
assume duties later this fall. 

 
Other hi-lites from the meeting included: 

 Enrollment is up from September 30, 2017.  September 30th 

numbers will be available after the next meeting.  Student numbers 

are expected to climb throughout the year. 

 Trustees reviewed the Reading Recovery Report from 2017-18. 

  Achievement data on Grade 12 Provincial Results was shared 

with Trustees. 

 It was noted that Western School Division is hosting the R.R.T.V.A. 

Council later this week. 

 Assistant Superintendent Kutzner shared information on the Well-

being and Well-becoming Working Group Project at ÉMMS. 

 Superintendent Ross provided an update on portable classrooms.  

The tender for the relocation and renovation of the portables for 

ÉMMS was awarded to WBS Construction.  Work has begun to 

relocate the portables.  Installation and renovations will delay 

occupancy of the portables until the end of January.  

 The Centreline bus Garage 15th Anniversary was noted. 

 

 The next regular WSD Board meeting is October 9th @ 7:30 pm. 
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Enrollment is up! 
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